OPEN SESAME		OPEN SESAME CO. 2F., No.110, Sec.2, Ren-Ai Rd. Taipei Taiwan, R.O.C. Tel: 886-2-23926495 www.opsesame.com
Class:		Student:
	AU	st RAL AND ORAL SKILLS. (30%) noose the correct answer. (10%)
1	<u>a</u>	There were three horns in all.
	Ð	There were eleven horns in all.
	Ċ	There were six horns in all.
2	<u>a</u>	Ala and Dar lived in a hut.
	Ð	Ala and Dar lived in an apartment building.
	C	Ala and Dar lived in a tree house.
3	<u>a</u>	John is the tallest boy.
	Ð	Sam is the tallest boy.
	C	Joe is the tallest boy
4	<u>a</u>	He's a bank teller.
	Ð	He's a lawyer.
	C	He's a blacksmith.
5	<u>a</u>	It's a department store.
	Ð	It's a barbershop.
	Ċ	It's a bicycle repair shop.

II. Listen and answer the questions. (20%)

Questions	Responses	<u>Score</u>
Hello, how are you today?	I'm fine, thanks.	
1. (Turn to SB 58-59)	She was trapped in Dr. Nobel's	
What happened to Prairie Dawn	Price's time machine.	(2)
after she walked into Dr. Nobel		
Price's time machine?		
2. (Turn to SB 60-61)	The Triceratops was the bravest	
Which dinosaur was the	dinosaur (of all).	(2)
bravest?		
3. What was it like?	It had three horns on it's forehead.	
		(2)
4. Make a sentence with "share"	(the students make up a sentence)	
using simple past tense.		(2)
5. (Turn to SB 62)	No, I don't think so. I think the	
Did the Stegosaurus fight more	Tyrannosaurus Rex did. In fact,	(2)
than any other dinosaur?	the Tyrannosaurus Rex was the	
	meanest dinosaur of all.	
6. (Turn to SB 63)	If I could be any dinosaur, I	
If you could be any dinosaur,	would be a	(2)
which one would you be?	I would	
What would you look like?		
7. (Turn to SB 66-67)	They lived in grass huts. They	
Where did the people in the	wore clothing made from the	(3)
prehistoric village live? What	skins of animals. They used fire	
did they wear? How did they	to keep warm and to cook their	
stay warm and cook their food?	food.	
8. Name two places where people	People can get services at the	
can get services. Name two	People can get goods at	(2)
places where people can get	the	
goods.		
9. Where did Prairie Dawn go in	She went to the world of	
her adventures?	dinosaurs, the prehistoric village,	(3)
	and the Old West.	
	TOTAL PART A:	
	(20	

(30)

PART B. READING AND WRITING SKILLS (70%)

I. Fill in the blanks (12 points) 1. The ______ serve people. They work at a • 2. Tyrannosaurus Rex is not friendly. It is the _____ dinosaur of all. 3. A big Stegosaurus suddenly <u>a</u>______ in front of Prairie Dawn when she turned around. 4. The people in the prehistoric village hunted with _____ and they used ______ to make fires. 5. A ______ is a person who makes shoes for horses. 6. A _______ is like a house on wheels and it moves people, furniture and clothing around. 7. A _______ is like a chief police officer nowadays. He puts bad people in jail. 8. Prairie Dawn walked into the ______. She pushed the buttons and it ______. 9. A ______ helps people with their problems in law.

II. Multiple Choices (18%)

1.	Taipei 101 i	s buildir	ng in Taiwan.	
(a)	tall	(b) taller than	(c) the tall	lest
2.	A computer	operator works	•	
(a)	indoors	(b) outdoors	(c) inside	(d) outside
3.	In the prehi	storic village, peop	le wore clothin	ng made from
(a)	leaves	(b) grass	(c) animal	l skin
4.	Winter is	season l	out summer is	very
(a)	cold	(b) colder than	(c) the col	ldest
(a)	hot	(b) hotter than	(c) the hot	ttest
5.	My father is	s one year	my mothe	er.
(a)	old	(b) older than	(c) the old	lest
6.	A bear is	a deer.		
(a)	heavy	(b) heavier than	(c) the hea	aviest
7.	A whale is _	a dolp	hin.	
(a)	big	(b) bigger than	(c) the big	ggest
8.	Jim is	boy in our	class.	
(a)	tall	(b) taller than	(c) the tall	lest
9.	My brother	is you	ır brother.	
(a)	strong	(b) stronger than	(c) the stre	ongest

III. Making sentences. (at least 8 words) (12%)

- 1. tumble around
- 2. stare at

3. look like

4. important to

IV. Solving Math Problems (8%)

1. Each Triceratops had three horns. There were four Triceratopses standing together. How many horns were there in all?

Grover went to the broom maker's and bought 5 brooms. Each broom cost 70 dollars. How much money did he spend in all?

3. The blacksmith made 15 horseshoes a day and he worked everyday last week. How many horseshoes did he make in all last week?

4. Cookie Monster Stole 50 cookies at the bakery, 72 cookies at the general store, and 24 cookies at the supermarket. How many cookies did he steal in all?

V. Read the Story

The Count and the Countess' Adventure

The Count and the Countess were traveling back through time in the time machine that Dr. Nobel Price built. When they saw a village down below, they decided to land.

When they landed, they saw Prairie Dawn sitting by a river. "Hi, Prairie Dawn!" greeted the Count happily. "Where are we?" "We are in a Prehistoric Village," said Prairie Dawn. "Come with me. I'll show you around. It's the most beautiful place I have ever seen!" "The people use spears to hunt for fish and animals," said Prairie Dawn. "Really? What do they wear and how do they keep warm?" asked the Countess. "They use animal skin to make clothes and use fire to keep warm and cook food," answered Prairie Dawn. Prairie Dawn also explained how they used sticks to make fires.

The next day, Prairie Dawn showed the Count and the Countess many exciting things from the prehistoric village. They saw how the huts and clothing were made. Finally, they thanked Prairie Dawn. Then the Countess said, "The prehistoric village is really a nice place to be! But now we want to go back home to Sesame Street!"

Answer the questions in complete sentences (10 points)

- 1. Where did the Count and the Countess land?
- 2. Who did the Count and the Countess see when they landed?
- 3. How did the people in the prehistoric village keep warm?
- 4. What did Prairie Dawn show the Count and the Countess the next day?
- 5. Did the Count and the Countess want to stay in the prehistoric village? Why or why not?

VI. Write an essay (10%)

Imagine the life in the Old West. Follow the guided questions to write about the life in the Old West.

How old would you be if you lived in the Old West?Where would you live?What would you like to do for work?How would you ride into town?Which places provided services? (Name three places.)

The Life in the Old West

TOTAL PART B: _____

(70)

A211 Units 7-9 建立日期:2008/1/15 14:10 PM 建立者: Alex Lee 家長簽名:

COPY RIGHT @2007 OPEN SESAME ALL RIGHTS RESERVED.

OPEN SESAME A 211 EVALUATION

TEACHER'S GUIDE AND ANSWERS

PART A. AURAL AND ORAL SKILLS. (30%) I. Listen and choose the correct answers. (10%)

Read each statement twice to the students.

- <u>B</u> 1. Prairie Dawn stayed in the world of dinosaurs for three days. She saw two Triceratops and one Pentaceratops fighting with each other.
- <u>A</u> 2. Ala and Dar lived in a prehistoric village. They lived in a small simple house made of grass.
- \underline{B} 3. John is taller than Joe. Sam is taller than John.
- \underline{B} 4. This person provides services. He/She works in an office. He/She helps people who have problems with laws.
- \underline{A} 5. This is a place where people go to buy food, clothes and many different kinds of things.

PART B. READING AND WRITING SKILLS (70%)

I. Fill in the Blanks. (12%)

1. waiters; restau	irant 2. meanest	3.	appeared
4. spears; sticks	5. blacksmith	6.	covered wagon
7. sheriff	8. time machine ; blasted off	9.1	awyer

II. Multiple Choices (18%)

1. (c)	2. (a)	3. (c)	4. (c) (a)	5. (b)
6. (b)	7. (b)	8. (c)	9. (b)	

III. Making Sentences (12%) ** Answer may vary**

IV. Solving math problems (8%)

- 1. There were 12 horns in all.
- 2. He spent 350 dollars in all.
- 3. He made 105 horseshoes in all last week.
- 4. He stole 146 cookies in all.

V. Answer the questions in complete sentences. (10%)

- 1. They landed in a Prehistoric Village.
- 2. They saw Prairie Dawn sitting by the river when they landed.
- 3. They used fire to keep warm.
- 4. Prairie Dawn showed them many exciting things.
- 5. No, they didn't want to stay in the Old West because they wanted to go back home to Sesame Street.

VI. Write an essay. (10%)

Deduct 0.5 points for reach spelling or grammatical mistake.

Units 7-9

OPEN SESAME A 211 EVALUATION REPORT

CLASS _____ DATE _____ STUDENT'S NAME _____

PART A. AURAL AND ORAL SKILLS.

I. Listen And Choose the Correct Answers.	
	(10
II. Listen and Answer the Questions.	
	(20)

PART A: _____

(30)

PART B. READING AND WRITING SKILLS (70%)

I. Fill in the blanks	
	(12)
II. Multiple Choices	
_	(18)
III. Making Sentences	
	(12)
IV. Solving math problems	
	(8)
V. Read the story	
	(10)
VI. Write an essay	
	(10)

PART	B:	
------	----	--

(70)

GRAND TOTAL: _____

(100)

Test Grade	Excellent	Good	Fair	Need Improvement
	優(90 +)	佳(89-75)	可 (74-60)	待加強 (59-)

(Check one)		

GENERAL PERFORMANCE

	Excellent	Good	Average	Need
				Improvement
Listening 聽力				
Speaking 說				
Reading 讀				
Writing 寫				
Participation 參與度				
Concentration 專心度				
Comprehension 理解力				
Class Discipline 教室秩序~				
Learning Motivation 學習動機				

Comments:

TEACHER:_____

家長簽名:_____

意見交流: